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United States Nuclear Reguiatory Commission 23 March 1994
Director, Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
Washington, DC 20555

Regarding: Quality Assurance Program Approval 0656
Docket Number: 71 - 0656
Sir;

It has been brought to our attention that in applying for the Quality Assurance Program
Approval, we neglected to identify the radioactive material packages we intend to use.

To correct this oversight, we are herewith requesting authcrity to use packages
identified by the following USNRC Certificates of Compliance:

9032 Revision 4
9033 Revision §
9035 Revision 9
9056 Revision 9
9157 Revision 5

Please advise if this information must be added to our Quality Assurance Program
manual, or of any other administrative measures that are necessary to achieve full
compliance

Yours truly,

Gary Marquardt
Corporate Director
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